
Update on Postal services to Canada

     â€‹Hongkong Post announced today (November 26) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Canada, due to a postal workers' strike, mail is
being held at Canada Post and is not being processed until the end of the
strike action. As a result, mail delivery services to Canada are subject to
significant delays. Hongkong Post will monitor the situation and make
adjustments as necessary. Members of the public are advised to check for the
latest announcements from Canada and the Hongkong Post website
(www.hongkongpost.hk) for any updates.
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